
Invitation letter from the Deputy Secretary-General to a virtual briefing on the Food Systems 
Summit 

  
Distinguished Representatives, 
  
Please find attached an invitation letter from the United Nations Deputy Secretary-General to a 
virtual briefing on the Food Systems Summit to be convened in 2021. 
  
We kindly request you to confirm your participation at foodsystemssummit@un.org  
  
Connection details for the meeting can be found below and guides for making the connection can be 
found in the attached. 
  
An invitation letter is also being sent to Member State delegations in Rome. Individual Member 
States that participate from both locations are kindly requested to coordinate any interventions so 
as to only one representative takes the floor on behalf a given Member State.  
  
Highest consideration 
  

 
 
 

Connection details: 
 

Participants will connect using the following Webex connection details: 
(copy and paste this event address into the browser of your video communication ready device with 

high speed internet) 
https://unvc.webex.com/unvc/onstage/g.php?MTID=e006a4b7fe6002e0aa5b476d264f01528 

If prompted. then enter the following info to join: 
Event number: 173 087 9505 

Event password: bfss2020 
 

For participants connecting via VC system: 
SIP URI:  1730879505@unvc.webex.com, PW: 602081 
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